
Gary Zepp

From: Rep. Benjamin Nageak
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 3:49 PM
To: Gary Zepp
Subject: FW: HB 137

HB 137

From: Tovsen, John [mailto:JTovsen@horizonhines.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 3:20 PM
To: Rep. Benjamin Nageak
Subject: RE: HB 137

I am an avid outdoors man and a father of 4 boys, this bill HB 137 has a lot of issues that concerns me and my
family. I can understand raising the license fees, I’m good with that as long as they are all increased $5.00 each
not $10.00 for hunting, and when I reach 60 years old in 14 years it would be nice to have a free hunting and
fishing license after purchasing them for the last 44 years. I agree with raising nonresident fees also, maybe not
to the extreme that you are trying to in this bill, you might scare of hunters which bring a lot of revenue to the
state besides the purchase of Harvest tags. The biggest concern is the attachment of harvest tags that have to be
purchased, I am totally against this proposition and have a hard time believing that it would even be attempted.
Obviously there are shortfalls in funding due to low oil prices, but this is the wrong way of going about it and
everyone that I have talked to about this is in agreement with me.

John Tovsen
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Gary Zepp

From: Rep. Benjamin Nageak
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 4:08 PM
To: Gary Zepp
Subject: FW: House Bill # 137

-----Original Message
From: Robert Berna [mailto:rberna@gci.net]
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 4:07 PM
To: Rep. Benjamin Nageak
Subject: House Bill # 137

Dear Rep. Benjamin,

I am a 50 year resident of Alaska and I am against this bill to raise fees and age limits for hunting licenses. I am 72 years
old and I don’t think this is a just bill.

Thank you.

Robert Berna
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